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This is an egregious overreach of power.  You have no right to either limit or observe 

an owner’s use of water on their own land.  Restrictions on use have shown little to 

no effect in mitigating droughts.  Rather droughts have become opportunities for the 

state to exercise favoritism in granting water to companies and special interest 

groups while putting a boot to the neck of small farms and food producers.  You will 

no doubt be giving your friends plaques that declare their backyard as a special 

habitat so they can water year around while limiting small farms.  

There will be a mass exodus of small farmers if this happens.   


